
Dates to Remember 
Dec 5 - GPAC Meeting 

Dec 7 - Kindergarten – Gr 3 Christmas Concert 

Dec 12 - Gr 4 – 8 Christmas Concert 

Dec 22 - Last day of classes  

Jan 8 - Classes Resume – Day 1 
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Billets 
If you still need to let the school know who 

you would like to list as your child’s Billet, 

please contact Mrs. Schwartz so she can 

update the information in our system. 

All students should have a billet listed – 

even if they are a town student. 

 

 GPAC  

Hello parents! 

The Parent Council last met on November 7th and there are exciting things on the horizon! 
 

As you are aware, the students were selling Mom's Pantry Products to raise funds for some 

sports equipment, school yard projects, and Pioneer camp. The fundraising committee has a 

variety of great ideas for fundraising over the school year. 
 

Religious Exercises have begun and have been a success.  If you would like your child to attend 

a daily bible devotion, please remind your children to head to the gym before school starts. 
 

The PAC also has plans for another hot lunch before the Christmas break.  
 

Our next meeting is Tuesday December 5, you can request meeting notes to be emailed to you 

at any time. 

The Gretna Parent Advisory Council 

 

Christmas Concert Information 

Thursday, Dec 7  11:45 a.m.  K-3 (1-3) Dress Rehearsal in the gym 

Thursday Dec 7  7:00 p.m.  K-3 Christmas Concert doors open at 6:30 

 

Monday Dec 11  2:30 p.m.  Gr 7 & 8 Band Dress Rehearsal in the gym 

Tuesday Dec 12  12:00 noon  Grade 4 – 6 Dress Rehearsal in the gym 

Tuesday Dec 12   7:00 p.m.  Grade 4 – 8 Christmas Concert  

doors open at 6:30 

 

 

After all our hard work in preparing our songs and stage presentations, we are looking 

forward to performing for all of you this Christmas season.  Performing is part of the 

music curriculum so we are reminding you that all students are expected to 

participate in the evening concert.  See you there!  

 



 


